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United Nations Association — Women at UofL Response to COVID-19
Hi all,

In light of the Coronavirus, UNA Women at UofL will be canceling all planned meetings and events for
the rest of the semester. This includes our Women Refugee and Immigrant Monologues event, which
was set to occur in a couple weeks. While certainly a disappointment, we do not want to put the health
of our membership and community at risk!

Though this public health crisis will undoubtedly put a pause on UNA Women's activities, | want to
remind everyone that our organization has a solid foundation in place. So once it is safe to do so, UNA
Women is ready to resume our active role on campus and in the community!

As part of maintaining our solid foundation, we will still hold elections for next year's leadership. These
will be conducted virtually. More information regarding elections will be sent out in a few weeks.
Additionally, | will send updates about UNA Women as the current situation evolves.

Small note: For those of you who ordered tee shirts, those will be arriving very soon. Once we have
them, I'll send further instructions about how you can pick your's up!

Finally, thank you to all our dedicated members for all your work thus far! Stay healthy, remember
social-distancing and wash your hands!

If you have questions or concerns regarding UNA Women, don't hesitate to contact me.
Best,

Janet Dake



President, UNA Women at UofL



